
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Evelyn P   Class 2: Noah    Class 3:  Holly    Class 4  Alicia 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Oliver H, Charlotte R 
 

11th November 2022 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Olivia A         Class 2:  Ellie         Class 3   (2 to be awarded next week) 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher:  Joshua S, William H, Daisy-Mae G, Maryam K, Jude N, May S, Liberty L, Matthew P,  
Verity R,  George S, Tobias W, Francesca P, Isabella P, Robin R, Alfie H 

Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to say very well done to all of our children for being so respectful during the Remembrance 
services today.  They observed the 2 minutes silence impeccably and the children who took part in the 
small services were wonderful.  Also, well done to everyone for supporting the poppy appeal over the 
last couple of weeks.  Well done children. 
 
Today is the last day in school at All Saints for Mrs Jones, who will be going on maternity leave.  We 
send her our best wishes as she is going to have her hands full when her twins arrive!  Mrs Ward will 
be Acting Deputy Headteacher to cover the maternity leave, so we are delighted that she is taking on 
this new role for two days a week. 
 
I hope everyone has a great weekend, 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr Baxter  

Olivia A, Tilly A, Zakariyah K , Lewis M-S  (Green Star) 
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CLASS 3   -   87% 

 
CLASS 4   -  95% 
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CLASS 1  -  96% 

 
CLASS 2  -  99% 

 
CLASS 3  -  94% 
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WORLD CUP DAY - MONDAY 21

ST
 NOVEMBER 

To celebrate the start of the World Cup, the children can come to school in a football kit, or dress in a 
colour of one of the World Cup teams.  We will also allow the children who want to watch the England 
match in the afternoon to do so in school. 
 
 

 
NEW INTAKE FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 
If you have a child starting school in September you will need to apply through Staffordshire County 
Council.  If you have a sibling due to start in September 2023 please make sure you apply via this      
system as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

15.11.22 PHONICS INFORMATION SESSION AT RM 

21.11.22 WORLD CUP DAY - WEAR FOOTBALL KIT  

25.11.22 CHRISTMAS JUMPER/SOCK DAY FOR 
TOMBOLA/RAFFLE PRIZE FOR PTA 
CHRISTMAS MARKET 

1.12.22 YR 6—JTMAT CONCERT 

1.12.22 CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON 

2.12.22 
2.00 pm 

CHRISTINGLE / CAROL SERVICE CHURCH 

2.12.22 
3.00 pm 

PTA CHRISTMAS MARKET 

13.12.22 
2 pm 

KS1 AND RECEPTION NATIVITY PLAY 
SCHOOL HALL 
 
(REVISED DATE -  APOLOGIES) 

14.12.22 CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

15.12.22 PANTOMIME ENRICHMENT DAY 
 

16.12.22 FINAL WORSHIP 

14.11.22 NEEDWOOD BAKE OFF - WINTER THEME   

17.11.22 
9 - 9.30  
3.30-4 

17TH (9-9.30 AND 3.30-4)AND 21ST NOV (3
-3.00-4) SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
 

18.11.22 CLASS 1 - VICTORIAN THEMED DAY 

21.11.22 SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  3.00PM - 4PM 

21.11.22 WORLD CUP DAY - WEAR FOOTBALL KIT  

22.11.22 CHRISTMAS JUMPER SWAP DAY  

25.11.22 CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY -DONATIONS 
FOR THE CHRISTMAS TOMBOLA PLEASE  

30.11.22 SLEEPING BEAUTY PANTOMIME IN 
SCHOOL. 

30.11 
4 PM 

CHRISTMAS LIGHT SWITCH ON IN         
VILLAGE  

1.12.22 JTMAT CONCERT—YR6 

9.12.22 
1.45 PM 

CHRISTINGLE/CAROLSERVICE CHURCH 

12.12.22 BOOGIE WOOGIE NATIVITY -  
PERFORMANCES AT 1.30PM AND 5.30PM  

13.12.22 CHRISTMAS LUNCH   

15.12.22 ENRICHMENT DAY 

15.12.22 NW PTA CHRISTMAS DISCO 3.30—5.30 

      ALL SAINTS         NEEDWOOD 



 
 
 

 

 
How quickly these sessions come around and once again it is the start of Forest 
School for 12 of our children and what a beautiful autumnal day it was too.  Leaves 
were in abundance, although many hadn’t turned red yet as they had this time last 
year but there were still some beautiful colour variations and the children made 
some splendid leaf wreaths in remembrance of Armistice Day on Friday. 
  
Additionally, each child got to use a sheath knife and whittled a stick.  Great        
concentration and competent cutting.  Well done everyone. 
  
Another activity was drilling and threading a conker.  Usually, we do not take away 
anything from the site as we believe in leaving nature as it is but this week both the 
wreaths and conkers could be taken home by the children – always popular! 
  
As per usual finished with a drink, biscuit and a VERY loud rendition of Everywhere 
We Go. 



 
 



 
 

 ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

COMMUNITY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

   
 

MONDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 
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